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Special Issues   

This Council District has only two pools,
and no year round pools.  Northridge
has been closed since 2000, despite
efforts to repair the pool after the
earthquake, which kept it operational for
several years, however, in June the
Mayor and Council announced funding
to construct a new pool.  Granada Hills
is #19 in priority for replacement, with
many out-of-service days because of
restricted pipe conditions.   

Detail of clogged and rusted pipes from the
Pool Repair sketch–an example of the problem
at Granada Hills

Seasonal Pools:  

GRANADA HILLS 
Built 1975

NORTHRIDGE (Closed) 
Built 1959

Year Round Pools:  

NONE
Funding has been identified to replace Northridge
pool, based on a plan with input from the
community

Council District 12

One pool served 15,657 swimmers in 2003.


